_/ COMPILED
BY.

Jd. Klassen

MINUTES OF MEETING pLACE Obbawa, Oct.16 ,956

SECY.

Donald W. Banton

PRES.

OTTAWA VALLEY ATTENDANCE:
(CHAPTER) MEMBERS. 29 .
9 -
THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF HEATING VISITORS 5
AND VENTILATING ENGINEERS TOTAL 3
TOTAL NG, CHAPTER MEMBERS ON ROLL 62

A CHECK LIST OF ITEMS

oo pw

o N

19.
11.
12,
13.
14,

[

\\"

TO BE REPORTED

FPRESIDING OFFICER

CALL TO ORDER
{TIME & PLACE)

ROLL CALE,

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

REFPORTS

ELECTION
MEMBERS
QFFICERS

OLD BUSINESS

. NEW BUSINESS

SFPEAKER
(TITLE)
(BUS.)
(CITY)

SUBJECT

DISCUSSION
MOTIONS
RESCLUTIONS
OTHER FEATURES
ADJOURNMENT

(PRINTED IN U.S.A.)

1 RO

R A s gt e

RETAIN WHITE COPY FOR CHAPTER FILE

' The first meeting of the Capter for the 1956-57 season was held on

October 16th at the Prescott Hotel, commencing at 7 p.m. with the
President, Don Banton presiding.

The business meeting was called to order at 8 p.m.

The minutes of the meeting were read and adpoted as read.

Don Smiley introduced two new members, John MacDougall and James
Sinfield. ,

The President reported that the golf tournament last spring at
Lachute was a success. There was a good turn out and everybody
enjoyed themselves., Ed Loen had succeeded in making a hole-in-one.

It was moved by V. Berton, seconded by S. Bullis that Chapter dues
for members accepted after the first of March by the parent body
would be waived for the year ending May following. Carried.

J. Klassen reported that the first meeting of the Education Committee
held at the Technical High School was a success. 35 people attended
this lecture and the majority indicated that they desired to attend
future lectures that may be given. The Education Committee will
hold further meetings regarding future lectures. A request was made
on behalf of the Education Committee that members bring in old ASHAR
guides that could be made available to interested parties attending
such lectures. )

J« McCaughey reported that the Christmas Party will be held
Fr1day5 December 1llth, and he w111 make arrangements for entertainment
as in previous years.

J. Klassen reported that possibly the local Chapter should
investigate cooperation with local authorities in an endeavour to
have local by-laws affecting heating, ventilating and air~conditioning,
and o0il burning brought up to date.

The speaker of the evening, Mr. Harold A. Lockhart, Vice President
and Chief Engineer, Bell and Gossett Company, was introduced by Don
Banton. The speaker had had many years' experience with problems
affecting operation of hot water heating systems. The topic of the
evening was "Point of Zero Pressure Change in Forced Hot Water Heating
System", A lively discussion period followed. Don Smiley thanked the
speaker. |

The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 p.m.
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